## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Concern for our Beloved City.

From: Dea Bozzo

Sent: March 28, 2021 4:50 PM

To: Dea Bozzo

Subject: Concern for our Beloved City.

I'm writing with my concerns of the suburban sprawl extending into the white belt area. Please reconsider development in that area. The food belt around our city is one of the reasons why I live here! I love knowing that I can take a short drive and buy or pick my food locally. There are so many benefits to that, including a greener environment and a sense of connection to our community and where our food comes from.

Please consider a core revitalization for the neighbourhoods that are struggling, that can open up potential, beauty and energize our downtown core!

Thanks for listening.

Warmly, Dea